SN & JM BROWN

ARDROSSAN SA 5571

PHONE / FAX IR
ABN:76 959 299 232

EMAIL:

4 November 2013

Mr Nathan Zeman

Chief Executive Principal Mining Assessment Officer
DMITRE Mining Regulation & Rehabilitation Branch
GPO Box 264

Adelaide SA 5001

Dear Nathan

We are writing to express our disapproval of Réx Mineral being granted a mining lease
for the Hillside Copper Mine.

We are concerned that many factors have not been thoroughly investigated including
issues of dust, noise, hydrology, viability of surrounding farmland and the possible
pollation of gulf waters to name a few,

The proposed rehabilitation of the mine site is not adequate. Yorke Peninsula is
traditionally excellent farming land with beautiful coastlines to be enjoyed by locals,
retirees and tourists and should not be permanently scarred by a mine of this nature.
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